
ROCHESTER, NH   

POLICE COMMISSION 

 

June 23, 2016 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Rochester Police Commission posts notice that they will not hold a regular police 

commission meeting in July 2017.  

 

For the Commission 

Paul R. Toussaint 
 
Paul R. Toussaint 

Chief of Police 

 

 

 

 

 


